August 29, 2023
 

TO: Transfer Stations, Landfills, and Other Interested Parties
 

FROM: Sandra Tucker
 

SUBJECT: 2023 Solid Waste Operator 6-Hr. Update Classes in Batesville 

                              Class #1: Wednesday, October 4th, 8:30 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.
                              Class #2: Thursday, October 5th, 8:30 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.   
 

The White River Regional Solid Waste Management District and Arkansas Environmental Academy are co-sponsoring two 6-hour update classes in Batesville for licensed solid waste operators. Class #1 will meet on Wednesday, October 4th, and Class #2 will meet on Thursday, October 5th. Each class will meet from

8:30 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. at the White River Regional Services Center in the Titus Room, 1652 White Drive (Hwy. 25 North) in Batesville. The White River Regional Solid Waste Management District will provide lunch on-site.  

 

A six-hour update course is required for solid waste operators to renew their licenses in 2024. If you have an apprentice, journeyman or master level solid waste operator license, you are required to complete a 6-hour update class each year to be eligible for license renewal.  The above two classes are the only update classes that will be held in this area before license renewal in 2024.
 

Online registration is the most convenient and easiest way to register. 
Just type the following web address in your browser, or if you are opening this memo from your email click on the link. Registration form for October 4th  class registration and pay https://sautech.formstack.com/forms/aeta_reg_pay?&course=Solid%20Waste%20Update&location=Batesville&division=solidwaste&starts=10/04/2023&Ends=10/04/2023&Fees=$125.00
 Click the following link to registration form for October 5th class register and pay: https://sautech.formstack.com/forms/aeta_reg_pay?&course=Solid%20Waste%20Update&location=Batesville&division=solidwaste&starts=10/05/2023&Ends=10/05/2023&Fees=$125.00
 Once the form is completed, click the Submit & Pay button and a new page will open to make payment.

 If you prefer to register by mail, please mail registration form(s) to the address below:

Arkansas Environmental Academy, PO Box 3499, Camden, AR 71711. The Environmental Academy will bill your office for the $125 fee after receipt of your registration form. Please make multiple copies as needed. If e-mail is preferred,
 Please email one completed form for each person registering to take the class to Kassondra Ivie at (Kivie@sautech.edu). The Environmental Academy will bill your office for the $125 fee after receipt of your registration form. If you have any questions please call Kassondra Ivie at (870) 574-4550.

 

If you need travel directions for the class location, please call me at (870)793-5233.  
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